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PO Box 22, Kwinana WA 6966 
Telephone: 9419 2631/Fax: 9419 5991 

Email: admin@stvincents.wa.edu.au 

Web Address: stvincents.wa.edu.au 

 

Dear Parents, Friends and Students of St Vincent’s School, 
 

P&F Quiz Night: Thank you to all who attended the fabulous P&F Quiz Night on Friday 25th August. This event was 

the school's major fundraiser for the year and it didn't disappoint with a pleasing turnout of parents, staff and friends 

of the community. Fr Daniel also came along to show off his impressive general knowledge across all subject 

areas. The night was a wonderful success with 17 tables of 8 competing and the event raising approximately 

$2200 for the school. I would like to thank our P&F President, Katie Thompson, and everyone who contributed to 

making the night such a success and a fun community building event. Well done to the St Vincent's Admin staff, led 

by team captain Moira Howard, on taking out the covenant 1st prize.   
 

Canteen Going LIVE!!: Everyone knows that it has been coming and it is finally here!!! From Monday 

11th September our School Canteen will be officially open online. That means that if you want to order recess or 

lunch for your child on Monday (and each canteen day afterwards), you must have registered and then ordered 

through the online system. If you have not yet registered follow the link below:  

www.QuickCliq.com.au  
 

Sacrament of Confirmation: Our Confirmation Family Workshop took place last Tuesday night in the School Hall. Due 

to our ever increasing number of candidates, the workshops are split into two sessions. Both were well attended and 

led by Mildred Rego from the Catholic Education Office. It was wonderful to see the students and parents sharing in 

this special preparation time. The Sacrament of Confirmation will be celebrated by Father Daniel on Friday 

15th September at 6pm. Thank you again to the Confirmation Sacramental Team who have been preparing 

the candidates.    
 

Learning Journey: Thank you to everyone who turned out yesterday for this year's Learning Journey. This event is to 

celebrate what is happening in your child's classroom and an opportunity for you to come and take a sneak peek. 

I thoroughly enjoyed wandering around and seeing the pride in the children's faces when showing off their work. 

Thank you to the wonderful staff of St Vincent's for their hard work in preparing the students and their classrooms 

for the evening. Hopefully, you also had a chance to meet our local Scottish barrister and sampled a 'Coffee Brech' 

as well. 
 

P&F Colour Run: On the last day of term, Friday 22nd September, we will be celebrating St Vincent de Paul Day. This 

is a time to celebrate the patron saint of our school. Many exciting things will be happening on the day including a 

Whole School Mass, Tabloid Sports with faction buddies and a COLOUR RUN!! The children are asked to 

please not wear their school uniform on this day. Making sure they don't miss out on all the fun, Kindy will be having 

their colour run the day before, Thursday 21st September. Please refer to the latter section in the newsletter or the 

corresponding note on the school website for more information.   
 

Peter Pan Production Tickets: On Monday 11th September, tickets go on sale for our school production, Peter Pan. 

You would have received a note yesterday from our master director Mrs Katherine Johnson with all the essential 

information regarding the production, purchasing of tickets and video of the show. This note can also be found on 

our school website. Make sure to get your tickets early to secure your spot to watch Peter Pan, Captain Hook and all 

the crew from Neverland sing, dance and light up the big stage.     
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VISION STATEMENT 

The school is Catholic and therefore the vision is based on the  

Gospel Values. 

Our motto is SPIRIT, PEACE & WISDOM and we try to encompass this in 

all that we do. 

 

No. 4 

Friday 

8 September 2017 

Thought for the Week: 
Someday everything will make perfect 

sense. So, for now, laugh at the confusion, 

smile through the tears and keep reminding 

yourself that everything happens for a 

reason. 

Coming Home: 

• Peter Pan info and video order 

form 
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Thank you: There are a few people to thank on behalf of the St Vincent's community:  

� Thank you to Mr Rob Collings who has been filling in as Groundsman around the school for the past four weeks. 

The heavy rains and storms sure kept Mr Collings busy and we appreciate all his hard work. We welcome 

back Mr Lenny Holbrook from his annual leave.  

� Thank you to Mr Wei Mim Quin, owner of IGA Medina, who out of the goodness of his heart, donated $150 to 

the St Vincent's school community. That is the Spirit of Jesus!!!!  

� Thank you to our wonderful P&F for their organisation of the Father's Day stall last week. I heard that the 

children had a great time picking out something special for the dads, granddads and pops in 

our school community to gift them on Father's Day.   
 

Where in the world is Mrs Messineo?: After making their way around beautiful Italy, the Messineos have now 

arrived in the United States and are enjoying The Big Apple, New York City. Mrs Messineo said that it’s just like 

Mandurah, only a little busier. We can't wait to see what they get up to next.   
 

God Bless and stay classy St Vincent’s   …   Steve Blake   …   Acting Principal   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    
    

CANTEEN:  CANTEEN:  CANTEEN:  CANTEEN:  The Canteen is open every Monday, Wednesday and Friday.  Please see the new 

Canteen menu on our website or as the School Office for a copy. 
    

UNIFORM SHOPUNIFORM SHOPUNIFORM SHOPUNIFORM SHOP is open 8.35 to 9am Mondays and 2.30 to 3pm Wednesdays.  Eftpos available. 
  

 

Term 2 2017 

September 

Fri 8   Prayer Assembly: Yr 1 GR 
Sat 9   Reconciliation Commitment Mass 6pm 
Sun 10  Reconciliation Commitment Mass 9.30am 
Mon 11  Peter Pan tickets go on sale TODAY 
    Virtue of the Week: Creativity 

    Prayer Assembly: Mr Poole 
Tues 12  Confirmation Rehearsal 3.30-4.30pm 
    Reconciliation Lesson 1: 3.30 – 4.15pm 
Fri 15   Prayer Assembly: Mr Poole 
    The Sacrament of Confirmation Mass 6pm 

Sat 16  Production Cast Rehearsal 10am-1.30pm 
Mon 18  Virtue of the Week: Determination 
    Prayer Assembly: Mrs Johnson 
    WORLD TEACHERS DAY 
Tues 19  International Talk like a Pirate Day 
    Pirate Dress Up Day (fundraising for 
    Cystic Fibrosis) 
    Reconciliation Lesson 2: 3.30 – 4.15pm 
Fri 22  Prayer Assembly: Mrs Barjaktarevic 
    Whole School Thanksgiving Mass 10am 

Feast Day of St Vincent de Paul 
Faction Buddies 
P&F “Colour Run” 
LAST DAY OF TERM 

October 

Mon 9  STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL 

 

 

 

P and F News – Term 3 Week 8 2017  

 

 
A big thanks to everyone who has 
returned their pizza notes and subway 
notes. Your speedy reply certainly makes 
our job easier! 
 
Fun Run forms are now due and we look 
forward to a spectacular day soon! 
 
Our Quiz Night was AMAZING!! We 
raised over $2000 on the night and had 
so much fun! Thanks to Erin for her 
quizzical mastermind.  
 
Our next meeting is September 15th 
after assembly. Please come along and 
see how you can make a small difference 
at our coming events. 
 
St Vincent's P&F  
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RELIGION 

 

Grandparents Day   

Yesterday we celebrated and acknowledged all of 

the phenomenal grandparents within our school 

community. The morning began with a community 

Mass and was followed by morning tea and a 

learning journey throughout the grandchildren’s 

classrooms. We would like to thank each 

grandparent for coming and sharing in this special 

morning. As Father Marlon spoke of in his homily, 

you are a gift to your grandchildren and we 

appreciate the wisdom and love you share with them. We hope you enjoyed 

the morning!  

 

Reconciliation Commitment Masses – Saturday 9th or Sunday 

10th September  

The Commitment Masses for Reconciliation will be held this weekend 

on Saturday at 6pm and Sunday September at 9:30am. It is essential that all 

children involved in the Sacramental Program attend one of the Masses with 

their parents and hand in their enrolment forms at the Mass. We look forward 

to seeing you there!  

  

Confirmation Rehearsal – Tuesday 12th September  

On Tuesday, the Confirmation candidates will have a rehearsal in the Church 

from 3:30 - 4:30pm with Father Daniel and the Year 6 teachers. Please pack a 

light afternoon for your child. Students are to be collected outside of the Church 

after the rehearsal. Thank you   

 

Confirmation Mass – Saturday 15th September  

Next Friday 15th September at a 6pm Mass, 75 candidates will be presented 

to Father Daniel to be confirmed. We ask that all candidates arrive at 5:30pm with 

their sponsors. The candidates will seat their sponsor/s in the Church 

and then meet in the hall prior to the Mass. Seating will be reserved for candidates, 

sponsors and staff, so please arrive early to ensure you get a good seat. As a faith 

community, we ask you to pray for the Confirmation candidates, their sponsors and 

families in the lead up to the ceremony. We look forward to a very special 

celebration and bearing witness to our young people being confirmed.  

  

Sacramental Dates 2017  

Confirmation (Year 6) – Friday 15th September at 6pm  

Reconciliation (Year 3) – Tuesday 21st November at 6pm  

  

Pirate Dress Up Day – Tuesday 19th September  

“Ahoy there me hearties!” On Tuesday 19th September, it is the “International 

Talk Like a Pirate Day”. For a bit of fun and to celebrate all of the hard work and 

efforts of the students and staff throughout the term we will enjoy a Pirate Dress 

Up Day. Students from Kindy to Year 6 are encouraged to dress (and talk) like a 

pirate for the day for a gold coin donation. The funds raised from this event will 

go towards research and a cure for Cystic Fibrosis. “Argh!”  
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St Vincent’s Feast Day -  Friday 22nd September  

On the last day of term, all students from Pre-Primary – Year 6 will celebrate St Vincent’s Feast Day. The 

Feast Day will be a fun and enjoyable day for our students and staff and families are welcome to attend 

too! Families are invited to attend during the green times below. On this day, please ensure your child has 

a hat, water bottle, morning tea, lunch (if a pizza order has not been made) and sunscreen applied before 

school. Students are able to wear free dress on this day, although we encourage students to wear white 

(due to the Colour Run) and clothes and shoes you are happy for them to get coloured dye on. We also ask 

that students DO NOT wear their school shoes on this day if they are involved in the Colour Run. Students 

will require appropriate footwear for running.  Students who are wearing any part of their school uniform 

will unfortunately not be able to participate in the Colour Run in the afternoon.  

  

Here is the timetable for our St Vincent Feast Day with an estimated time guide:   

• Assembly 8:40am - 9:15am  
• Class time   
• Whole School Mass 10am - 11am (seating is limited)  
• Recess   
• Faction Buddies - tabloid sports   
• Lunch - eating time in factions   
• Class time  
• Colour Run on the oval 2pm - 3pm  

   

We hope you will be able to celebrate with us!  

  

Kirsty Byrne - Assistant Principal  
 

PETER PAN JR PRODUCTION NEWS 

The next cast rehearsal (for auditioned members only) is SATURDAY 16th SEPTEMBER in the 

School Hall from 10am to 1.30pm. 

PARENTS:  Tickets are going on sale Monday 11th September.  Please refer to ticketing note 

that went home.  If you misplaced your note, details are on our School Website. 

Katherine Johnson and Christine Scanlan 
 

DONATION OF BOOTS PLEASE to grow plants in.  Child’s Wellington boots/gum boots, size Childs 10 up to 

size 5. Please leave in office.  Thank you.  Sandie Hamer 9419 4653. 

 

CAN YOU HELP!  Volunteers are needed to cover books in the Library.  If you are free after 

drop off or before pick up on a Wednesday, Thursday or Friday, please pop into the Library 

and see Sylvia.  Thank you. 
 

 

  

 

Did you know … ? 
 

• Mrs Emma Fox from Baldivis won a brand new Nissan X-trail from Lakelands Shopping Centre. 
• Admin Staff at St Vincent’s are very clever.  They won the Quiz Night. 
• The national animal of Canada is not the moose, but a is a … beaver. 
• We have secured a coffee van to come to the school every Tuesday and Wednesday morning. 
• It was a beautiful Mass and 110 grandparents attended yesterday, a new record! 
• Learning Journey was a great success. 
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MERIT AWARDS 

          Week 6           Week 7 

PP GOLD Alicia Awasi, Coby Campbell-Jones      Luis Nascimento, Briahne Estella 

PP GREEN Rhys Haddon, Owen McLean       Harish Krishnan, Aoibh Harkin 

YEAR 1 GOLD Iva Laurio, Abel Beckwith        - 

YEAR 1 GREEN Ella Nguyen, Hunter Scoon        - 

YEAR 2 GOLD WHOLE CLASS           Matthew Ithier, Patrick Jetoh 

YEAR 2 GREEN Isaac Middlemiss, Abbey Iriks       Malakai McAndrew, Jasmine Miller 

YEAR 3 GOLD Mieszko Augstyniak, Connor Hammond    Xavier Maher, Jordan Christy 

YEAR 3 GREEN Tyler Huet, Kye Campbell-Jones       Orla Burke, Hannah Balahadia 

YEAR 4 GOLD WHOLE CLASS           Jesse Cambage, Samantha Garcia 

YEAR 4 GREEN Chloe McLeod, Oliver Moller       William Smith, Xavier Nunes 

YEAR 5 GOLD Anna Valderrama, Percy Macias-Fernandez   Fabianna Vu, Amelia Serra-Sanfelin 

YEAR 5 GREEN Blake Clark, Poppie Thomas        Olivia Rowe, Callum Thomson 

YEAR 6 GOLD Aston Glew, Nadia Barjaktarevic      Group Award 

YEAR 6 GREEN Alicia Buchanan, Paul Baring       Sharnah Paulson, Michael Rosales 

 

 

SPORTS NOTICES 

 

T-20 Blast Cricket  

Selected students from Year 6, will participate in the KSSA T-20 Blast Cricket Tournament 

on Friday 20th October at Thomas Oval.  They have started training on Fridays after 

lunch.  If there are any parents who would like to help out with training or who can help 

with team supervision on the tournament day, I would love to hear from 

you.  Permission letters have been sent home this week. Winners of this tournament 

will go into the next round to compete with other regional winners from across Perth.  

  

Faction Athletics   

Notes will have also gone home this week for our Faction Athletics Carnivals in Week 1 of Term 4, at 

Wellard Oval. Thursday 12th October is the ‘Field Day’ for Year 1 – 6, and Friday 13th October is the ‘Track 

Day’ for PP – Year 6.   

  

All Year 4-6 students will participate in 100m, 200m, Long Jump, Triple Jump, Shot Put and Turbo Jav. There 

will also be 400m, 800m and relays events for selected students, as well as team games.  

Year 3 will all take part in 70m, 200m, Long Jump, Shot Put and Turbo Jav.   

Year 1-2 will all take part in 70m, Long Jump, Turbo Jav and Tee Ball throw.  

Pre-Primary will all run 50m’s.  

There will also be team events and relays for all PP-Year 3 students on the Friday.  

  

Divisions for sprint events are still being worked out as some classes unfortunately have had wet grass for 

their Physical Education lessons, and some students have been away sick.  Divisions will be worked out as 

soon as possible, before the end of this term.    

  

Athletics Training  

This term Physical Education lessons have been very busy teaching techniques and preparing students for 

events.  Should students in Years 3-6 wish to have additional training, Tuesdays from 8am is field training 

(throws and jumps) and Fridays from 8am is sprints training. There is no need to sign up, but students need 

to arrive at 8am sharp for a quick warm up.  If there are any parents available to help out, we will be able 

to offer more events.  

 

Miss Robbins – Physical Education Co-ordinator  
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OSHCLUB PROGRAM UPDATE 
Reminders: Bookings  
Please note that we are getting very busy in the morning and afternoon sessions on all days during the week. 
Please provide as much notice as possible for casual bookings to ensure that we meet our regulatory requirements 
of staff/child ratios. Casual bookings incur an extra charge so please try to book online as far in advance as you 
can. If your child has not attended school for the day or been picked up from the school, please text  
0428 744 575 (Thila) or email oshclub.stvincents@gmail.com to inform us about the absence. Please 
include your child’s full name and year level.  
The Holiday Program is happening at St Vincent’s on the 25th September to 6th October 2017. Parents, please do 
the online bookings in advance as soon as possible in order to secure your child/children’s attendance. We are 
closed on public holidays. Thank you for the parents who currently have been doing this. Well done!  
Our Holiday Program is going to be very interesting with our exciting daily activities and some incursions and 
excursions in a safe and friendly environment. Parents can collect the brochures from OSHCLUB or can obtain 
them from the website. The brochures can be a useful information tool about our daily program.  Thank you.  

Thila (Program Coordinator)  

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

24:7 South Youth Group 

For all youth in Years 7-12  

Every Friday night @ 7-9pm in the Kolbe College Sports Hall 

For more info call Ming Yan 0414 998 043 or Matt 0421 746 858. 
 

You are invited to “Come and See” the Josephite Way of Life on 22nd to 24th September (gathering at 5pm on 

22nd September and finishing at 10am on 24th September) at “Kilmolee at Safety Bay, 182 Arcadia Drive, Safety 

Bay.  An opportunity for you to explore your dream, vision, pathway in the spirit of Mary and Julian.  Expressions 

of interest to Alma Cabassi rsj, cabassi.alma@gmail.com, 0419 044 136. 
 

CYBERBULLYING with Amanda Kendle.  This presentation, to be held at Kwinana Public Library, Darius Wells 

Library & Resource Centre, will educate you about how to protect your privacy on social media platforms and 

other parts of the internet.  Bookings through the library on 92364300 or library@kwinana.wa.gov.au.  Tuesday 

5th September from 10.30am to 11.30am. 
 

SCHOOL HOLIDAY PLAY SESSIONS 

Monday 2nd October – Alphabet Soup – Language and literacy activities and an education session for parents 

from Claire Lorrimar, Speech Pathologist. 

Friday 6th October – Mind Matters – Activities for children and an information session for parents from Bridging 

the Gap.  10am to 12 Noon at Frank Konecny Community Centre, Cnr Parmelia Ave and Skottowe Parkway, 

Parmelia.  Please BYO plate of healthy food to share, drink bottles and hats. These sessions are FREE for families 

and we welcome children of all ages. 
 

The West Australian Football Commission (WAFC) along with the City of Kwinana and other local organisations 

have established a great diversionary program in the local Kwinana area called NIGHTFIELDS. Nightfields uses 

sport as a vehicle for the social inclusion of youth and kids in the community to be able to participate and have 

fun in a friendly safe environment. The Kwinana centre has 4 sports involved (AFL, Netball, Basketball and 

Soccer) and all kids have the opportunity to try all four sports during each session. The program is FREE for all 

involved and each participant receives dinner as a part of their involvement.  Fridays (13 and 27th October, 10th 

and 24th November and 8th December) from 5.30 to 8pm at Orelia Oval and Gilmore College Basketball Stadium.  

Boys and Girls 10 – 18.   For more information contact Liam Anthony on 0429 348 353 lanthony@wafc.com.au.  
 

BRING HOME A BIG BROTHER OR SISTER AND BRING FRENCH, ITALIAN OR SPANISH CULTURE TO LIFE!  Why 

not volunteer to host an international student from France, Italy or Spain next year? All these international 

students are around 15 or 16 years old, speak excellent English, have their own spending money, cover all school 

expenses, and we arrange all aspects of their program. They are looking forward to joining an Australian family 

for a short term cultural immersion stay.If you would like to know more, please email your interest to ICM 

on info@icm-education.com.au or call Georgie or Anja on 1800 500 501, or visit our website www.icm-

education.com. 


